Greetings from Pat and Sandy

2020 has been a year like nothing we have
experienced before. All plans were canceled because
of Covid-19. Sandy's eyesight has deteriorated to the
point that she can no longer see faces and she will
start taking classes at the Blind Center in January. She
scoots around in her tripod walker to prevent falls.
We made reservations for our Hawaii trip in February
and didn't know until October if we could go and

managed to go at the end of November.
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Our church has been online since
March and we take communion using
a chalice Pat made in 1973.

So we have been doing many
exciting things during our stay
at home such as making animals

out of our evening pills.

Some of the gym instructors have put together a

online activities.

Facebook group called Sirius Turbo Jam and they Pat managed to attend the San Dieg 'i i
teach online classes. Mike, one of the instructors got Opera before the state was locked

Pat involved in another online venue called Group down last spring.

Fitness Live, so Pat has kept up with her classes. : ;
The class members sent Pat a fruit bouquet for her We bid abiotidefsBlDs tocks in Lavl

82nd birthdav. and met with our good friends.

Sandy is still active in her button club

and Pat has set up a Zoom account that

Pat is still president of the House of Sweden. Balboa
Park has been closed and we are limited to Zoom and

other online activities.




